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VFC News Bulletin – December 1, 2017 
PLEASE READ AND SHARE WITH ALL STAFF IN YOUR OFFICE! 

Vaccinate Illinois Week December 3rd - December 9th 

 

CDPH once again is teaming up with health departments and health care organizations across Illinois to 
encourage residents to get a flu shot during Vaccinate Illinois Week (VIW), which is December 3rd through the 
9th. VIW is a statewide health campaign focused on educating the public about the importance of getting a flu 
vaccine during the fall and winter months and is aligned with Centers for Disease Control (CDC) 
recommendations for flu prevention. 
 

CDPH flu clinics are running through December 9, 2017. Please see the attached flyer and tell your patients 

about the upcoming clinics. Flu shots are provided at no cost. Standard dose Quadrivalent Inactivated 

Influenza Vaccine (QIV) will be offered. 

 

 

 
 

Reminder: Keep vaccinating your patients with flu vaccine throughout the entire flu season! 
 

 

VFC Vaccine Holiday Shipping Hours- ORDER VACCINE BY DECEMBER 8th 

 There will be no vaccine delivery from Monday, December 18th through Tuesday, January 2nd  

 Ensure you have enough VFC vaccine to last through January 2nd 

 Please submit December vaccine orders in I-CARE by December 8th in order to ensure delivery before 

the holidays.   

 Orders entered into I-CARE after December 8th may not be received until delivery resumes in January.   

 Orders that have incomplete or inaccurate documentation will not be processed until all errors are 

corrected.   

 Contact the Vaccine Management Unit at 312-746-5385 or chicagovfc@cityofchicago.org with any 

questions. 

Chicago Department of Public Health (CDPH) - Chicago VFC Program 

                      Immunization Program Program Questions: 312-746-6050 
                      2160 West Ogden Order Questions:                312-746-5385                   
   Chicago, IL  60612 Clinical Questions:  312-746-5382 
                                             Email:  ChicagoVFC@cityofchicago.org 

Attendees who receive a flu shot at any CDPH flu clinic will 

earn 200 Park Points! Park Points is a program by the Chicago 

Park District where families and individuals can earn points and 

use them for rewards, credit toward classes and programs, and 

raffle contest prizes!  

 

mailto:chicagovfc@cityofchicago.org
https://www.chiparkpoints.com/
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Providers Referring Patients to Chicago Walk-in Immunization Clinics 

If your practice is referring patients to the Chicago Walk-in Immunization Clinics, please provide your patients 

with a current immunization record to present to clinic staff.   

 

Upcoming Webinars   

National Influenza Vaccination Week  
Angela Campbell, MD, MPH 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
Wednesday, December 6th, 2017 from 12PM-1PM  
Hosted by the Illinois Chapter, American Academy of Pediatrics (ICAAP) 

Register today at: http://bit.ly/webinars2017  

 

Reminder- 2018 Back-up Thermometer Digital Data Logger Requirement 

Effective January 1, 2018, back-up thermometers for monitoring VFC vaccines will need to be continuous 
temperature monitoring devices (digital data loggers - DDLs). All Chicago VFC providers are required to 
have one back-up DDL for their clinic. In order to be compliant with the VFC regulations, the back-up must 
have the following:  
 

1. A temperature probe in a buffered material such as glycol  
2. An active temperature display that can be easily read from the outside of the unit  
3. The capacity for continuous monitoring and recording capabilities where the data can be routinely 

downloaded  
 
The following are additional recommended features:  

o Alarm for out-of-range temperatures  
o Current, minimum, and maximum temperatures display  
o Low battery indicator  
o Accuracy of +/- 1°F (0.5°C)  
o Memory storage of at least 4,000 readings  
o Reading rate at a maximum time interval of every 15 minutes  
o Use of a medium that best reflects the temperature of the vaccine (glycol or glass beads)  

 
Chicago VFC providers may purchase any DDL they prefer to use. Please note, the Chicago VFC Program 

can only provide technical support for Log Tag DDLs.  If your practice would like to order the same DDL as you 

received from Chicago VFC, place your order through www.vfcdataloggers.com. If you have any questions 

about the new requirement or ordering a DDL, please call Matt Lerick at 312.746.6249 or email 

chicagovfc@cityofchicago.org. 
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